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             Wednesday 09th November 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We will be taking part in Anti-Bullying Week from Monday 14th- Friday 18th November 

2022. The theme this year is 'Reach Out' which challenges us all to include others and 

to check in on them. During the week, the children will have the opportunity to 

discuss bullying and develop strategies to use if being bullied, PSHE lessons will focus 

on anti-bullying during the week.  

 

On Monday 14th November, we are asking the children to come to school wearing 

silly or odd socks or silly tights with their school uniform. The day sends an important 

message to pupils that they should be allowed to be themselves, free from bullying, 

and helps us begin to celebrate Anti-Bullying Week in a fun and positive way. 

 

On Wednesday 16th November, there will be a coffee morning in the lower hall at 

9am where we will discuss strategies to use at home if your child is worried, we will 

explain how we approach bullying at school and how we educate the children on 

difference and inclusion at Woodhill. 

 

We would love to see you all on Wednesday. 

 

If you have any questions about the week, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Best wishes,  

 
Miss Mapp 

Assistant Head 
 

 

 

 


